Dear Licensees of North Dakota,

| apologize for giving you a wrong link. These should be correct. You will be able the find all information
at legis.nd.gov

Bills SB 2092, SB 2236 and HB 1426.

Legislators are contacting me to let me know they are hearing from you. Keep it up. Thank you for being
a part of this process.

The bill introduced by the State Board of Cosmetology: SB 2092
https://www.legis.nd.gov/assembly/67-2021/documents/21-8081-01000.pdf

Please know on SB 2092 there is a group wanting to amend this bill. Those proposed changes are
attached along with my testimony.

Niche beauty services providers: HB 1426. Human Services Committee. Hearing January 27. 9:15am
https://www.legis.nd.gov/assembly/67-2021/documents/21-0960-01000.pdf

e mrnathe@nd.gov

e eobrien@nd.gov

e scottmeyer@nd.gov

Apprenticeship: SB 2236. Industry, Business and Labor Committee. Hearing January 27. 8:30am
https://www.legis.nd.gov/assembly/67-2021/documents/21-0936-01000.pdf
e jkannianen@nd.gov
e npoolman@nd.gov
mlefor@nd.gov
dnehring@nd.gov
e eobrien@nd.gov

Thank you for your continued dedication to the cosmetology industry.
Maureen Wanner, President of the State Board of Cosmetology
mwanner@nd.gov




